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The West of England and South Wales Women’s History Network
 and the American University of Paris 
are holding a 
Women’s and Gender History Study Day 
in Paris on Saturday, November 29, 2008.
The Study Day is open to researchers at all levels who wish to discuss their ongoing projects, and graduate students are particularly welcome. 
The day will be divided into two sessions, one in the morning and one in the afternoon. 
Papers/outlines/discussion points will be circulated in advance so that as much of the Study Day as possible can be devoted to discussion.
At least one session will be devoted to questions of employment; the other session will be determined according to the proposals submitted. The language of the Study Day will be English.
Proposals of 300 words should be submitted to Dr. Linda Martz (lmartz@aup.fr) by October 6th; participants should submit papers/outlines/discussion points of no longer than 3,000 words no later than November 19th. 
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